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SCHOOL INFORMATION 
 

Nursery Admissions 
 

DOBs 01/09/14 – 31/08/15 
We will shortly be allocating places in our 
Nursery. If you have given your child’s name 
to our school office then you will be receiving 
a letter containing an application form. This 
will either be sent in the post or of you 
already have a child in the school, it will be 
given to them to bring home (please check 
their bag!). 
If you haven’t registered your interest but 
would like to apply for a place in our Nursery, 
please speak to Mrs Neame in our office. 
Applications must be received by Thursday 
29th March. 
 

Medicines in school 
Please note that if your child requires 
medicine in school, including throat sweets, 
parents must bring the medicine to the school 
office and fill in a medication form. Children 
MUST NOT bring in their own paracetamol 
etc and keep this on their person or in their 
bag. Please also note that we do not 
administer medications unless they are 
required 4 times a day or as part of an on-
going treatment plan.  
 

Bad Weather 
We will only close the school in bad weather if 
it is unsafe for staff or pupils to travel or be 
on site.  
If the school is closed, we will send an email 
to all parents and put a message on our 
website. Parents should also check Essex 
County Council’s website (‘school closures’) as 
a notification will be on there. The local radio 
stations do not announce school closures any 
more but they may be on their websites. 
Please try to avoid calling the school as we will 
be open if we haven’t contacted you. 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY AND 
REMINDERS 

 
World Book Day – Thursday, 1st March 
– children can come dressed as their 

favourite book character. 
 

Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 28th March 
– Parents Evenings 

 
Thursday 29th March – Last Day of 

Term 
 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Congratulations to Class 19 who 
achieved 100% attendance this week. 

 

Lost Property 
We have a lot of lost property! Most of 
the items do not have children’s names in 
so we cannot return them to their owner. 
All items will be set out in the KS1 hall on 
Monday afternoon, so if your child has 
lost something, please come in and have a 
look. Any items not claimed will be 
donated to charity. 
 



 
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Class 2 – Ellen and Karsten 
 

Class 3 – Bonnie 
 

Class 4 – Caiden 
 

Class 5 – Chloe 
 

Class 6 – Bobbie-Lou 
 

Class 7 – Dexter 
 

Class 8 – Phoebe 
 

Class 10 – Summer 
 

Class 12 – Deacon 
 

Class 14 – Emilia 
 

Class 15 – Chloe 
 

Class 16 – Whole Class 
 

Class 17 – Shannon and Laila 
 

Class 18 – Madison 
 

Class 19 – Lillie 
 

Class 20 – Arnus 
 

Class 21 – Tommy-Lee 
 

Class 22 – Whole Class  
 
 
 
 


